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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

School Shoes 
 

Part of our expectations around what the children wear to school on a daily basis is that 

they wear black school shoes. This week, I have noticed that some pupils have been 

wearing trainers to school and whilst I appreciate at times these may need to be worn when 

waiting to buy new shoes, it is not something that can simply become a part of their daily 

uniform.  To help with this, we are going to be investing in a range of sizes of school shoes 

so that we can help by providing spare shoes for when a child is waiting for a new pair to 

be bought.  Should this case arise, we also ask that you send in a note to the class teacher 

indicating why your child is wearing trainers to school. We take great pride in the image of 

our school and I know that I can count on your to help us maintain this. 
 

Q&A Session  
 

I would like to invite parents to a Question and Answer session on Thursday 17th March in 

the school hall.  The purpose of this is to allow parents to ask myself (Headteacher) and 

Dominic Meehan (Chair of Governors) any questions regards anything school related.  If 

you would like to attend, we will have two sessions of this to enable parents to either come 

just before home time at 2:30pm or after a working day at 6pm. 
 

Q&A Session in the School Hall on Thursday 17th March 2:30pm and 6pm 
 

Uniform 
 

A reminder to parents that ALL uniform items are available to be purchased through our 

new supplier Logo That Polo, this includes the usual daily uniform as well as PE T-shirts 

and Hooded Tops. Please bear in mind when ordering that the standard turnaround from 

ordering is 7 – 10 working days.  Follow the link below to view all of the available items: 
 

https://logothatpolo.co.uk/store/eecp/  
 

Morning Art Sessions 
 

We currently have twelve children attending twice weekly morning art sessions with Miss 

Watson as part of a local Reconnect Grant.  The children are working on a new display in 

the school hall and we will share this with you once it is complete.  Miss Watson is a local 

artist who will also spend time with every class in forthcoming art lessons throughout this 

term. 

 

School Year 2021/2022 

 

Term 4 

 

21st February – 1st April 

 

School Holiday 

4th April – 14th April 

 

Term 5 
 

19th April – 27th May 

 

School Holiday 

 

30th May – 3rd June 

 

Term 6 

 

7th June – 21st July 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Film Club – 9th March 

Science Week – 14th March 

Q&A Sessions School Hall 17th March 

Red Nose Day – 18th March 

Mother’s Day Market – 25th March 

Parent Consultations – 28 – 31 March 

Easter Hunt – 1st April 

Year 6 Sats – 9th – 12th May 

Year 6 Residential – 24th – 27th June 
 

 

CONFIDENCE | AMBITION |PERSEVERANCE | EMPATHY | SUCCESS 
 

 

https://logothatpolo.co.uk/store/eecp/


 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Football Fixtures 

 

Home Games 

EE v Wingham - 14th March 

EE v Kingsdown – 15th 

March 

EE v St Faiths – 21st March 

EE v Eastry 22nd March 
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Football Matches 
 

The school football team has some home fixtures coming up week after next, 14th and 15th 

March, a letter will be coming home early next week to those children taking part in these 

fixtures.  Parents are more than welcome to come along and support the school team, I am sure 

the children will appreciate this.  There will also be a further 2 matches the following week.  

Details of any more arranged fixtures will be updated in the football fixtures section. 
 

World Book Day 
 

Yesterday we celebrated World Book Day and the children brought into school some fantastic 

potato-based creations in the style of well-known book characters.  The potatoes spent the day 

in the school hall so as to allow all children the chance to view them all.  We have selected our 

favourites and these children will receive a prize for their efforts.  Thank you to all parents for 

taking the time to help your children with the creations, I am sure they will have enjoyed such 

a fun opportunity. 
 

Let’s Chat 
 

This Tuesday we were pleased to be able to restart our Let’s Chat sessions.  We invite family 

members to call into the school hall from 8:30am onwards where they can enjoy a hot drink 

and snack on behalf of the staff at Woodpecker Court.  We hope to see some of you there next 

week. 
 

Pupil Absences 
 

Now that life appears to be returning to normal with face to face medical and dental 

appointments can we ask that details of any appointments are given through the office, this can 

be with a copy of the confirmation appointment letter or a snapshot of any messages from texts 

that are sent confirming the appointments. 
 

Film Club 
 

The PTA are holding a Film Club next Wednesday, 9th March, letters are coming home today 

with the details, please make sure the permission slips are returned to the school no later than 

Monday, 7th March. 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Discovery 

Reginald – for his ‘can-do’ attitude towards all of his learning this week. 

Robin – for his infectious love of learning. 
 

Atlantis 

Henry – for a fantastic recall of the Easter Story. 
 

Voyager 

Ellora & Victoria – for being fantastic role models to the entire class as to how to get about 

very part of school life. 
 

Columbia 
Avah – for producing an accurate, carefully written set of instructions. 

Dorothy – for success with her handwriting. 
 

Challenger 
Meira – for an excellent first week in Challenger. 

Blake – for his presentation and effort in his fractions work this week. 
 

Endeavour 

Aston – for a strong effort in maths lessons. 

Tria – for lovely handwriting and always presenting her work at her best. 
 

Neil Garvey 
Headteacher 

 
 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

PTA Events 

 

Film Club - 9th March 

 

Mother’s Day Market - 25th 

March 

 

Easter Hunt – 1st April 

 


